## שף יכשיר שנארת אישי חחקה מ



## Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board

ManasieAudlakiak
Acting Chairman
Nunavut Vviidilife Ivianagement Board
Igaluit, Nunavut

May 3, 2013

Ro: Nangmautag's Request

Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board had received a letter of request to utilize a polar bear tag for their over harvest of one.

QWB Executive reviewed the request by Clyde River and while the tags had been mismanaged due to lack of communication and honest mistake, QWB Executive feels the harvested polar bear requires a tag.

Qivis had been informed Nangmaulaq has 19 male credits for Baffin Bay population and the decision was to utilize one male credit to cover the overharvest.

We will be looking forward for NVVMB's final decision and response.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at ph: (867) 928-8431, fax: (867) 928-8431 and email: <a href="mailto:nqwb@niws.ca">nqwb@niws.ca</a>

Sincerely,

Joshua Kango

Vice-Chairman Oikintaaluk Wildlife Roard

cc: Angela Coxon, DOE

Jacobielqalukjuaq, Clyde River HTO Chairman

Nangmautaq Hunters & Trappers Organization

P.O Box - 149

Clyde River, NUNAVUT

XOA - OEO

Phone: (867) 924 - 6202

Fax: (867) 924 - 6197

e-mail: htoclyde@qiniq.com

April 2, 2013

Clyde River H.T.O would like to request 1 quota from 20113/2014 Clyde River Baffin Bay Polar Bear quota because the H.T.O members were told that 1 tag will have to be removed because of the high defence kills that Clyde River had in 2011/2012. As the season was about to close and all the quota was set with the Annual meeting with the H.T.O members and the community of Clyde River, for that matter when the Minister of Environment was at the H.T.O meeting on February 5, 2013. The H.T.O members told or inform that the H.T.O didn't want to touch or remove any tags that was already set for that quota, so as the H.T.O members of Clyde River would really appreciate it if the 1 quota request can be look at ASAP.

ት∇٩٧ ∇*₽*4¬</b>